United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

o L

Mr. Ken Sampson

United States Bullet Proofing, Inc.
1620 Branch Court

Upper Marlboro, MD 20774
ksampson(@usbulletproofing.com

Dear Mr. Sampson

As mandated by the Deputy Assistant Secretary for Countermeasures, a Bureau of Diplomatic
Security (DS) engineer has conducted a Forced Entry/Ballistic Resistance (FE/BR) technical review of
U.S. Bullet Proofing’s new proposed design for their USAD Model 100-15R Full Vision (FV), Dual
Vision (DV), and Opaque (OP) doors.. Upon review, your request to increase the bottom door rail from
6-3/4” to 10” in order to meet the Americans with Disabilities Act, is approved. This modification will
add an additional %2 A193 Grade B7 Steel all thread to the construction, to enhance the doors strength to
resist FE attacks. This modification will not change the level of BR protection provided by your design.

Previous Mfr. Model New Mfr. Model Number Previous DOS New DOS Model

Number Model Number ) :
Model USAD-1000-15R-FV | Model USAD-1000-15R-FV-1 | GDT-15R-USB-02G | GDT-15R-USB-021 | 1123
Model USAD-1000-15R-DV | Model USAD-1000-15R-DV-1 | GDT-15R-USB-02H | GDT-15R-USB-02) | 1123
Mo‘del USAD-1000-15R-OP | Model USAD-1000-15R-OP-1 | GDO-15R-USB-01B | GDO-15R-USB-01K | 2123

U.S. Bullet Proofing’s Model USAD-1000-15R-FV, Model USAD-1000-15R-DV, and

Model USAD-1000-15R-OP doors meet the DS certification criteria for 15-minute FE/BR ratings. Under
the provisions of SD-STD-01.01, Revision G (Amended), Certification Standard, Forced Entry and
Ballistic Resistance of Structural Systems, these systems are certified with a Department of State (DOS)
code of 1123/6123 and the DOS model numbers shown above. Please refer to that DOS model number in
all correspondence with the Department of State.

These products will be placed on the DS-certified equipment list that is available for DOS
architects, engineers and planners. Please note that your products must also meet Overseas Buildings
Operations (OBO) specifications and compete with others that have the same certification classifications.
The Department of State cannot guarantee your product will be chosen for our facilities. Thank you for
your interest and endeavors in protecting our personnel and facilities overseas.

Sincerely,

~Sparrowgrove
Division Chief, Physical Security Division
Bureau of Diplomatic Security



